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On May 16th, we selected 

eight pupils from Year 3 and 

4 to participate in a tennis 

tournament against other 

Wandsworth schools. The 

eight pupils were then 

separated into two different 

teams and all played 4 tennis 

matches each.  

 

Our students did a fantastic effort in the pouring 

rain all morning and our group B finished top of the 

table. Group B then drew in the semi-finals and 

went to a dead heat which unfortunately we then 

lost which resulted in BWA in coming 3rd. 

It was an incredible effort by our BWA pupils, 

especially as the rain tumbled down. We are so 

proud and cannot wait for another chance to play 

together. Lastly, thank you to our parent helper 

Daisy, she was a fantastic support.  

 


